The Oaks Primary School

Bringing Learning fo Life

Thursday 20th January Weekly mWSb-H.er

Diary Dates
LW/B 17th January: Multi-Faith Week
EThursdoy 20th January: Choir Performance in the hall at 3.30pm
EWednesday 26th January: Road Safety Day ~ Year 2 ~ Year 6
ETuesday 8th February: Safer Internet Day
EFriday 11th February: End of half term
E/\/\ondoy 21st February: School Re-opens

/ House Points \

Children are all in a house team. They receive house

points for their team for all sorts of reasons including:

when they show our school values or complete super

learning. The children receive 5 house points if they
earn an Oak Leaf Reward.

Well done to Holden! They were the house point
winners for Autumn 2. They had an extra fun
playtime this week.

/ After School Club

Please use our online booking system to book for club.
If it is a last minute booking please phone the office before 9.30am. Children will
not be able to be added on for a late booking affer 9.30am unless it is an
emergency. We have to provide the kitchen with number for snacks at 9.30am.

\Thonk you. /




Bringing Lxarning o Lifs
Bollywood Dancing for reception this morning! The children were A-MAZ-
ZING! @9 & Thank you to Prags from @CulturalEduc - we had a fabulous Here are some snippets from
time! twitter this week. Our twitter
feed can also be found on our

website in the newsfeed.

-

Well done to our Eco Council, they have been busy litter picking in our local
area this morning! A full bag of rubbish collected! @KeepBoltonTidy
@KeepBritainTidy @Litterpickers §

SeeSaw

Staff have also put lots of
images and videos from our
multifaith week on to See-
Saw. Please use your own
SeeSaw log in to view these
and comment.

@CulturalEduc. They have been Bollywood and
Bhangra dancing in traditional Indian dress and also

' worked collaboratively to create an amazing Rangoli
pattern! @reonline_tweets

i Year One have had a brilliant day working with

— . — — e e —

In their Forest School Session Y5 learnt the survival knots, hitches &

i adjustable tension knots. They worked collaboratively to erect a ridge line
with a paracord between 2 trees. They created shelters & pinned them

' ‘ down with tent pegs made from small branches. @treebudsbolton

Wonderful opportunities and N3 T
experiences for our children g 11 N“'/'lyl

this week to enrich the ' o P * 1 8Y 7.
curriculum experiences they
enjoy in school.

%




= Safer i
ALL FUN AND GAMES . internet | ux ok
& Exploring respect and Day 2022 geﬁ;rrlée

relationships online 'Y

On Tuesday 8th February we will be joining schools and youth organisations
across the UK in celebrating Safer Infternet Day 2022. Safer Internet Day is a
global campaign to promote the safe and responsible use of technology, which
calls on young people, parents, carers, fteachers, social workers, law
enforcement, companies, policymakers and more, fo join together in helping to
create a bettfer internet.

Using the internet safely and positively is a key message that we promote in
school/our group/our club, and celebrating Safer Internet Day is a great
opportunity for us to re-emphasise the online safety messages we deliver
throughout the year.

We would be delighted if you could join us in celebrating the day by continuing the
conversation at home. To help you with this, you may be interested in
downloading the free Safer Internet Day Resources for Parents and Carers which
is available at: saferinternet.org.uk/sid-parents.

Bolton i :
Updoted miormation tor | 2080 POsitive case in a student
COVID.
) . Child tests positive on School may issue ‘warn and
Please follow this flow chart if PCR or lateral flow » | inform’ letter (available on
your child tests positive on a T the Extranet)
PCR test or a Lateral Flow Child and household
Test. isolate®
¥

Child completes 10 Child continues to

Please email the office 1o in- days of isolation test positive on
o 1 lateral flow from

form us of a positive case. day 5

Child has 2 consecutive

negative lateral flow l

tests 24hrs apart - - -
Thank youl (starting from day 5 & 6) Child completes 10 days isolation.

Learn at home if well enough.

l

If the child is well they can return to face to face
education

Thank you
Jo Grundy grundyj@the-oaks.bolton.sch.uk



